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A Chara,

I would like to propose that every household and business within a 20km radius of the shoreline be informed by post
of all proposed shellfish operations.
My neighbours and I living in Dublin were notified by post of the proposed luas tram lines intended for our area. We
were given free post postcards on which we could indicate a preference of two different streets.As a result we chose
the one most suitable for the area.
Surely citizens of the state living in coastal areas are entitled to be informed in a similar manner of any proposed
developments occurring on their doorstep.
Is mise le meas,
Mairead Ni Dhonaill.
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